
From: Soura, Christian
To: Caitlin Carey <caitlin.carey@uwasc.org>
CC: Brent Kossick <Brent.Kossick@uwasc.org>

Date: 10/21/2013 2:06:37 PM
Subject: RE: Draft Letter

                Yeah, if they’re comfortable with something like that, then that would be helpful as we work to line up 
sponsors.  The actual proposed text should be an attachment to this letter, so that a reader of this letter would know 
what we’re talking about (since there’s no Section 23-3-47 right now).  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Caitlin Carey [mailto:caitlin.carey@uwasc.org] 

Sent: Monday, October 21, 2013 1:22 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Cc: Brent Kossick

Subject: Draft Letter
 
Hello Christian!
 
Is this the type of letter you were hoping for from SLED? I wasn't sure if citing the draft section number we 
want is appropriate, given that it might change? 
 
If you give me the go-ahead, Ill send this to SLED and Kathryn said she can pass it on to Chief Keel or 
Assistant Chief Thomas. 
 
Thank you!
Caitlin 
 
--
Caitlin Carey 
Director of Communications and Public Policy

United Way Association of South Carolina
400 Arbor Lake Drive, Columbia, SC 29201

540.848.5022 Cell

www.uwasc.org 

Give. Advocate. Volunteer.

LIVE UNITED.

mailto:Soura,%20Christian
mailto:caitlin.carey@uwasc.org
mailto:Brent.Kossick@uwasc.org
http://www.uwasc.or

